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lst April, 1949.

ENCLCSURES.
Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 1l4th June
last, and your subsequent report No.55907 on the
mot orship "KING ALFHED", I enclose for your Informatlon
a copy of an endorsement in consequence of which the
Committee have to-day assigned to tho vassel a
notation of LMC (C3) 11,48.
10,44.

You will apprsaciate from the copy of the Form
7E which is also enclosed, that certain machinery 1tems
have not been examined during the last 4 years.

In these circumstances, I shall be glad if you
will advise the Uwners accordingly with a view to
arrangements being made for the advancement of the
Continuous Survey cycle as soon as possible, in order %o
permit the issue of classiflicatlion cartificates for hull
and machinery.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes

The Surveyors,
CARDIFF.
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